Dear Parent/Guardian:

Influenza, also known as the flu, is a serious illness that affects people of all ages.  One of the best ways to prevent the flu is through vaccinations.  This year, we will be working with the Maryland Partnership for Prevention (MPP), the state’s immunization coalition, to offer flu vaccinations at your child’s school.

The clinic at your child’s school will be held in October.  We will send a notice home the day he/she has been vaccinated.  If you want your child to be vaccinated, only fill out the hard copy consent OR the online consent.  Do NOT fill out both.
ONLINE CONSENT FORM INSTRUCTIONS

1. Read the Vaccine Information Statement, which can be found at www.immunizemaryland.org/school-clinic-consent-form or in your school nurse’s office.

2. Fill out the online consent form at www.vaccineconsent.com.  This is a secure site, private site.
OR
PAPER CONSENT FORM INSTRUCTIONS

1. Complete and return the consent form on the other side of this letter.  Be sure to: 
· Fill out every section.  Write neatly and use ink.  
· Use your insurance card to fill out your insurance information accurately.  Your insurance company will be billed.  There is no co-pay or deductible.  You will NOT be charged by us or your insurance company.  
· Return the consent form no later than October 22, 2018.
We hope you will join our fight against the flu.  Vaccinating your child will help keep him/her healthy and prevent the spread of flu to others.  It also will cut down on missed time from work and school.   We look forward to preventing the flu with you!
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